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CHRISTMAS IN HUTTON  
6.00PM - 8.00PM 

Friday 1st December 2017 
AT HUTTON VILLAGE HALL 

WITH STALLS FROM LOCAL CHARITIES, GROUPS AND  
BUSINESSES  

      CHRISTMAS CAROLS UNDER THE TREE FROM HUTTON 
TODDLER GROUP! 

        FATHER CHRISTMAS WITH A FREE PRESENT FOR  
EVERY CHILD. 

 A GIANT SNOW GLOBE! 

FREE MULLED WINE, MINCE PIES, TEA, COFFEE, SOFT 
DRINKS AND BISCUITS COURTESY OF  

HUTTON PARISH COUNCIL. 

Hutton Parish Council wish all Hutton residents a very  
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

FUTURE PARISH COUNCIL  
MEETING DATES 

Hutton Parish Council meets regularly 
at Hutton Village Hall and residents of 
the Parish are welcome to attend.  
There will be a short period early in 
the meeting for residents to bring up 
any local issues that may be causing 
them concern.  
Meetings are on Monday unless  
otherwise stated. 

 
You can find agendas and minutes  
of past meetings, and lots more  
information about  the Parish of Hutton 
by visiting our website: 

 
huttonparishcouncil.co.uk 
Next three meetings are on 

27th November 2017 
15th January 2018 
26th February 2018 

 

Hutton Parish Council Members 
Chairman 
Councillor Tom Hastewell  Tel.  742377 
 
Vice Chairman 
Councillor David Parkes                   Tel 614709 
                    
Members 
Councillor Bill Martin                      Tel   614714 
Councillor Roger Mitchell               Tel.  616121 
Councillor David Barton                  Tel.  615263  
Councillor Jon Hesketh                   Tel.  615412 
Councillor George Gilbert               Tel   611276 

              Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer:   

WV McEnnerney-Whittle 

Tel. 01772 733829 (office hours only) 

E-mail address: 
huttonparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk 

Website: www.huttonparishcouncil.co.uk 

Parking in Hutton  
Village Centre 

Further to our report in the Autumn  
edition of Hutton News.   
A meeting took place on 27th September 
2017. 
Councillor Keith Iddon who is responsible 
for highways in Lancashire, along with 
two LCC officers listened to concerns with 
regard to road safety raised by Hutton 
and South Ribble Councillors. Our major 
concern is inconsiderate parking which 
affects road safety in the Village centre.  
Following a very constructive meeting 
with the representatives of LCC HPC 
were advised that the  Parish clerk would 
receive a report on their findings in  
approximately five weeks from the date of 
the meeting.  Hutton News will keep you 
up to date in the Spring Edition. 
 
In an attempt to encourage car drivers to 
use the Village car park and park 
Responsibly, HPC has ordered 3 new 
signs showing  the location of the car 
park. Two of the signs will be located on 
either side of Liverpool Road at its  
junction  with Moor Lane. The 3rd sign will 
be located at the entrance to the car park. 
It is expected that these signs will be 
erected before the end of the year. 200 
flyers encouraging car drivers to park  
responsibly have been circulated and also 
displayed in Council notice boards. 



 
Could you help deliver Hutton News? 

We are seeking more residents to deliver Hutton News which is  
published four times each year. Over 1,000 copies of each edition are distributed to all 
households by a team of volunteers, and of course “many hands make light work”. If you 
could offer help from Spring 2018 onwards, either on a regular basis or as a reserve 
when required. This would take approximately half an hour of your time.      
Please contact Roger Mitchell (tel. 616121) or David Parkes (tel.614709).  
 

 Would you like to hire the Village Hall for your next event, party, celebration, meeting 
etc? For availability, hire charges etc. please contact the Booking Secretary on 617483 
(after 5.30pm please).  The Hall has been refurbished and has new audio visual facilities.  
A new heating system has been fitted. The bar can be made available for some events.  
The hall has been used for many types of event or activity from local clubs to wedding  
receptions and can be adapted for any of these occasions.  There is a stage for concerts  
or productions.   

 
Sporting Success for Hutton Grammar School 
Hutton Grammar School under 13s Cricket Team won a chance to compete in National  
Finals at Northampton County Ground. More than 1,000 teams had entered the completion 
to find the best cricketing state school with more than 10,000 school children getting  
involved.   
Hutton beat Arnold Academy from Bedfordshire by eight runs in the semi-final before holding 
their nerve on the last ball in the final to beat St. Laurence School from Wiltshire by three 
runs. Former  England cricketer James Taylor was in attendance cheering on the players as 
well as giving advice and support.   
This is just one of the many recent successes for Hutton Grammar 
School. 

If you wish to contact  
Hutton News with any 
contributions or  
comments. Please ring 
01772 742377or e-mail  
huttonnews@gmail.com 
 
If you have a local  
business, please contact 
us for advertising rates 
using the same contact 
details. 

HUTTON SHOTOKAN KARATE CLUB NEWS 
On Sunday 6th August the club was fortunate to play host to Sensei Andy Sherry 9th Dan 
Chief Instructor of the Karate Union of Great  Britain, for the club’s second grading of the 
year. Preceding Grading was an exciting and demanding training session  with something 
for all grades, not just those hoping to be successful in attaining their next belt. Following a 
short break, the Grading began and we are very happy to say that all members were  
successful in passing to their next grade. Very well done to all who took part. 
A special mention must go to our award winners of the day, Jessica Partington who was 
awarded Most Improved and Holly Rigby, who was awarded Best Grading.. 
 
The following week saw the start of the Karate Union of Great Britain Summer School at  
Lancashire University, a week-long residential course which a number of our members  
attended. A great learning experience with some of the best instructors in the Country. 
At the end of the week we had two junior members take their Grading for Black Belt, and 
we are extremely pleased to say that both Jessica Briffett (age 12)  and Lewis Wooller age 
10) were successful in passing 1st Dan. On the same day one of our seniors, Lee Dalton, 
also took his grading and was successful in grading to 2nd Dan Black Belt. All three of 
these where successful on their first attempts, which only approximately 40% of those  
taking grading are successful in doing. 
Anyone wishing to contact the club can find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/
huttonkaratepreston or our website www.huttonkaratepreston.com. 
Or call Mike Johnstone 01772 751675 / 07850 984542 or Daniel Robinson 07736 845458. 
 

 Hutton Local  
History & Interest 
Club 

Hon Sec 744978 1st Tuesday each month 
7.30pm V. Hall 

Garden Club Pauline 
  

615314 
  

3rd Thursday each 
month 7.30pm V.Hall 

Playgroup Sue 
Rose 

615722 
741753 

Mon, Tue,   9-12.30 
Wed. 8.30-11.00 V.Hall 

Longton with  
Hutton 
Flower Club 

Elizabeth Ross 
 

01257 450182 
 

3rd Wednesday 7.30pm 
V.Hall 

Hutton and  Howick  
W.I. 

Judy Beeston Lancashire Federation WI 
www.huttonandhowick,wi.org.uk 

1ST Monday at New Long-
ton Methodist Hall 

Toddler Group Billy Martin 07919858406 Weds. 11-12.30pm V.Hall 

Art Society Rob 
Mike 

613554 
615063 

Every Thursday except 3rd 
in the month V.Hall 

Art Class Mike Ainsworth 613229 Tues and Thurs 2.00-
4.00pm V.Hall 

Ladies Group Jan Crane 741801 2nd & 4th Tues 7.30pm 
V.Hall 

Tennis Club   875203 Adjacent to V.Hall 

Indoor Bowling Reg Alder 615808 V.Hall Mon 2-4pm Oct - 
Easter 

Hutton Priory  
Patchers 

Morag 617483 V.Hall 

Hutton Family 
Walking Club 

Dennis Barnish 614673 1st Sunday each month 

Karate Club Mike Johnstone 751675/07850984542 Hutton Grammar School 
Mon and Wed 

What’s on in and around Hutton 


